
CITY OF WAUPUN 
201 E. Main Street, Waupun WI 

Phone: 920-324-7900 
Fax: 920-324-3980 

 
 
 

Notice of a Possible Gathering 
of the Waupun Common Council 

Saturday, September 08, 2018 
 

USDA RURAL DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 
WAUPUN UTILITIES WASTEWATER TREATEMENT PLANT 

  
Due to a possibility of a quorum, let it be noticed that all or some members of the City of Waupun Common 
Council may attend the Public Hearing held by the Waupun Utilities to receive public comments on the USDA 
Rural Development application submitted for the construction of improvements to the wastewater treatment 
plant to achieve compliance with anticipated effluent phosphorus and nitrogen limits and to construct 
improvements to the sanitary sewer collection system, water distribution system, and storm water system. This 
Public Hearing will be held at the Waupun Public Utilities, located at 817 S Madison Street, Waupun WI on 
Saturday, September, 2018 at 10:00am. 
  
No action will be taken. 
 

CC: Mayor Nickel Angela J. Hull, Clerk 
 Common Council 
 City Attorney Vande Zande 
 News Media 


